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NIRB 16YNO047: Suspended Assessment and Request for Notification of Intended Re-
Engagement

This email is a follow up to the Suspension of Assessment of Activities issued by the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB
or Board) dated, October 3, 2016 for the Canadian Nuclear Laboratories’ “Predicting Environmental Health Risk from
Radioactivity in the Canadian Arctic” project proposal (NIRB: 16YN047; NPC: 148304).

The NIRB requests that Canadian Nuclear Laboratories’ provide an update to confirm whether the company expects to
re-engage the assessment process for the “Predicting Environmental Health Risk from Radioactivity in the Canadian
Arctic” project proposal and if so, when can the NIRB expect the material be submitted?

If you have any questions or require clarification on the NIRB Process, please contact Jaida Ohokannoak, Manager,
Technical Administration, directly at (867) 983-4609 or by email at johokannoak@nirb.ca.

Best regards,

Natasha Lear
Environmental Administrator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
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